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What's been going on:  

We had a virtual board meeting on April 21st. We used Zoom and it went ok. We discussed  

rearranging our events to account for the COVID shutdown. We will be postponing our May 

flying start event and will try to schedule it four to six weeks after we hear of the reopening. 

We will also be postponing our spring breakfast at Fulton County Airport until we have a better 

idea of what's going on. As soon as we do hear it is safe to have a social get together we will 

be having another potluck cookout at Fulco so we can all stretch our wings and catch up with 

one another.  

For this coming meeting April 28th we will attempt a Zoom meeting. Zoom is an online way to 

video conference several people at once. I will be sending out details in an email. If you have 

not received information by April 27th then reach out to a board member. I am going to ask for 

phone hosts so that people who are able to connect to Zoom can host a person that is not 

able to by hosting them on speaker phone so they do not miss out. Let me know if you would 

like to call in by phone or can be a host so I can pair people up. I will be hosting the meeting 

from my hangar and doing a quick presentation on owner assisted annuals.  
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• Stay tuned for a post isolation BBQ.  

• The new website will be updated over the next month to a condition 

that will hopefully exceed what it was before the transition.  

• Our annual aviation scholarship is available if you know anyone that 

is interested please spread the word. It is available to local high 

school seniors that are going on to any aviation related field.       

Details will be posted to the website.  

 

 

Try to learn from the mistakes of others. You won’t live long 

enough to make them all yourself.                   Unknown 

 

UPCOMING: 
 



Well we are now going into our 2nd month of social distancing. This is tough for 
all of us and I hope and pray that all of you are well and hanging in there. I miss 
all my EAA friends and am hopeful we will get back to meeting this summer at 
NY0 with some great meals by Mike, John, Debbie and Andrew.  
 
I have still been getting ahead on projects at my moms, our beach on GSL, and 
at home. I have not yet flown the hawk this year, but hope to be airborne before 
next month’s newsletter.  
 
I have found a couple of interesting aviation videos and YouTube channels that 
may be of general interest to the membership as we practice our social          
distancing! First, is a documentary about the Ford Willow run plant, which built  
B-24s in WWII. By the end of the war, they were producing these large bombers 
at a rate faster than one per hour.  Truly  amazing! I have sent a link to the other 
officers, but if you search on willow run plant and B-24 from the YouTube 
search, you will find it. This makes me feel that no matter how bad this          
pandemic gets we will find a way to come out on the other side better off than 
we were before. 
 
The other one, I find interesting is a European 737 pilot that has done a bunch 
of videos about flying. There are some that are pretty basic, but others are more 
interesting and geared toward pilots and aviation enthusiasts. His youtube    
handle is Mentour pilot. He actually gets some time in a full simulator and walks 
through various flight scenarios. 
 
Well that’s all for this month, take care, be well, and see you soon! 

Vice-President ~  
Darryl White 
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Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 
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• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  


